
St Margaret of Scotland, Whaddon 
 

Worship will resume on Sunday 12th July 2020.    

On that day there will be a 9am eucharist and Family Praise at 1030am. 

Thereafter we hope that the normal service pattern will apply.  

 

We have planned this as carefully as possible, to ensure the safety of all.  

In particular, please note the following points: 

 

1 Please do not attend if you have Covid symptoms, or if you have been told to self-

isolate.  

2 Washing facilities will be available before and after services, in the churchyard WC. 

3 Sanitising gel will be available for your use. 

4 You do not need to wear a mask unless you wish to. 

5 Please maintain a two metre social distance. 

6 In order to achieve this, it may not be possible for you to sit in your usual place. 

Alternate pews will be out of use.  Members of the same household or ‘support 

bubble’ may sit together. 

7 Please avoid touching surfaces, as far as possible.    

8 For ventilation, the main door will be left open (please dress accordingly). 

9 Eucharist services will involve sharing the bread only, and there will be no physical 

contact at the Peace.   We will need to stand to receive the communion bread.  

10 There will be no singing, to avoid the risk of air-borne droplets.  

11 We will keep a list of those who attend.   This is to help the Government Track and 

Trace system:  the lists will be kept for no more than a month. 

12 Please leave service books in the box provided.   

13 Depending on guidance from the Government and the Church of England, these 

restrictions may be relaxed in due course. 

Don’t worry too much about remembering all this – there will be gentle reminders as we go 

through. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to St Margaret’s soon. 

Jonathan Jarvis 

Hans Rackham 

Churchwardens   

 

 

  


